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Dear Planning Inspectorate
May I start by saying that this relates to both  projects and  I will be brief.
I am startled that at this stage in the proceedings SPR have divulged that the technique for
entering land fall cannot be verified until further works ie soil investigations can take
place.
Nowhere has any reference been made till now the statement by them  has always (been
fully committed to HDD technique at landfall )
Therefore until commitment can be made by SPR that HDD technique is the method to be
used this investigation should cease.

It is becoming apparent that this company is not being truthful and up front about their
intentions .
Regards 
Stephen Dorcey




